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PERTH CITY LINK — RAILWAY COMPONENT 

5416. Hon Ken Travers to the Minister for Finance representing the Minister for Transport 

(1) Has the estimated cost of the railway components of the Perth City Link Project changed since the 

original estimate of $360 million was announced? 

(2) If yes to (1), what is the revised estimated cost? 

(3) Have any contractors submitted any requests for variations to the contract price? 

(4) If yes to (3), what is the variation for and how much will it cost? 

Hon SIMON O’BRIEN replied: 

The Public Transport Authority advises: 

(1)  No. 

(2)  Not applicable. 

(3)  The main works are being done through an alliance contract with a fixed scope and agreed cost target. 

Variations to the contract price arising from contractor requests are not permitted.  

(4)  Not applicable. 

 


